
Sent: 15/09/2023 1:30:26 PM
Subject: Feedback re 11 Boola Place, Cromer / DA number DA2023/1237

Hi, I believe this feedback may need go to Olivia Ramage - Planner - Northern Beaches
Council.

I would like to express my wholehearted support for the development of an indoor cricket
facility at 11 Boola Place, Cromer. Cricket is growing rapidly and is now a sport of choice for
both male & a rapidly growing number of female players. The Northern Beaches desperately
needs a facility of this sort where players can practice whenever they want to and it isn't
dependent on weather conditions which as we all know are becoming more and more variable
and unpredictable.

It's been 30 years since there was a facility like this on the Northern Beaches and we are very
lucky that someone wants to provide one now.

Regards,
Phill Edwards
North Curl Curl


